
 

Thursday, 16 January 2020 
 
Antony Andrews 
fyi-request-12019-25517939@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Re: Official Information Act Request: Bed numbers at Hauora Tairāwhiti 
 
 
Kia ora Antony 
 
I am writing on behalf Hauora Tairāwhiti in response to your official information request. 
 
Hauora Tairāwhiti’s response is as follows: 

Could you please provide the total number of beds at Hauora Tairāwhiti for the years 2017, 2018 and 2019? 
 
The total number of beds at Hauora Tairāwhiti remains at 110 for 2017, 2018 and 2019. 
 
If you are not satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the Ombudsmen, phone 0800 802 
602.  
  
Please note this response or an edited version of this response may be published on the Hauora Tairāwhiti 
DHB website. Your personal/identifying information will be redacted from any responses published.  If you 
feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be made publicly available, we will be happy 
to consider this.     
 
 
Ngā mihi 
  
 
Jim Green 
Chief Executive 
Hauora Tairāwhiti 
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